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 Summary 

NORNA in the rear-view mirror 

A personal recollection of the early days 

By Thorsten Andersson 

The Nordic Cooperative Committee for Onomastic Research, NORNA, held its inaugural 

meeting in Copenhagen in December 1971. The members of the first committee had been 

elected at the Sixth Nordic Congress of Onomastics in Helsingør in August of the same year. 

In this article, the author, who was NORNA’s first chairman, offers a personal recollection of 

the early days of the Committee. 

  


